Mr. Frank L. Hunn, Principal, Atchison County Community High School, Effingham, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Humns

I have just accepted an invitation to speak at Shawnee-Mission High School on March 29, which is one of the dates I told you was not yet filled on March 6. However, the 29th is the only date that Shawnee-Mission could have their banquet, and I wanted you to know as early as possible that I have accepted this date.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FGASAH